
FIRST	HYLAND	GREENS	HOMEOWNER	ASSOCIATION	
REPORT	OF	ACTIONS	

Taken	by	the	Board	of	Directors	
June	16,	2019	

	
The	Board	of	Directors	took	the	following	actions:	
	
ACCEPTED	the	Treasurer’s	recommendation	to	have	the	first	budget	planning	
meeting	on	August	14	and	the	second	on	September	4th.	
	
VOTED	to	forgo	fines	from	a	property	on	103rd	Place.	
	
DENIED	two	requests	for	concrete	pads	to	be	added	beside	driveways.	
	
For	more	detail,	see	the	meeting	minutes.	
	
Joe	Armstrong,	Secretary	
	
	


